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6 HOMELESSNESS BILL - RESPONSE TO CONSULTATION PAPER (AN175-2002)

Councils were recently invited to comment on a Consultation Paper to shape the forthcoming
Homelessness Bill.

A joint response, prepared by the Housing and Social Work Departments, has been sent to the
Scottish Executive within their timescales.  Copies of this document are available in the Members'
lounge.


